
 

 

Our Young Adults will be meeting for 

mini golf and ice cream on Saturday,       

June 1 at the Bridgewater Mini-Golf at             

3 pm.  We will go to Smiley’s afterwards 

for a refreshing treat.  If you are a recent high school 

graduate, we hope you will join us!  You don’t want to 

miss this event!  You can’t beat mini golf and ice cream!  

If you have questions, please reach out to Jac Bridges. 

We are looking for some willing folks              

to help with a Children’s Church type                  

experience  during the summer months as 

our regular teachers take a break.  In order 

to make this happen, we will need NEW and willing                        

teachers who could sign up for a week or two or maybe 

even a few over the summer.  The first part of the time 

will be spent on a short hands-on lesson that will be            

provided.  The second half will be play time.  There is a 

sign up sheet at the Welcome Center.  Sign up for one 

Sunday, two Sundays, or even an entire month.  

Softball season is in full swing!!  Come out and cheer on 

our team at the softball field behind the Weyers Cave Fire 

Dept. on Tuesday, May 28 at 8:30 pm and on Wednesday, 

May 29 at 8:30 pm.  They would love to have some          

encouraging cheerleaders in the stands!! 

Join the Young at Hearts for their monthly luncheon at 

O’Neil’s in Harrisonburg on Tuesday, June 4 at 12 pm.  All 

those 55+ are invited to come. 

There will be a Trustee meeting on Tuesday, June 4 at     

7 pm.  If you are unable to attend, please let Mark             

Dunsmore know. 

We are in need of a new Children’s Ministry chair or        

co-chairs.  If you would be willing or would like more           

information, please talk to Pastor Blaine! 

PRAYER LIST ... 

Members: Phil & Ruth Ann Mikesell, Libby Riddle, Tom 

Gorden, Laura Lucas, Gary Ruleman, Carolyn Swartz 

Extended Family:  Layla - niece of Charlotte Saufley,      

Maria - friend of Lorna Frizzelle, Neese Spitzer - uncle of 

Barbara Long, Bucky - brother of Barbara Miller, sister of 

Jim Miller 

Happy Birthday to …  

23rd - Zac Hittie    

26th - Jay Frizzelle 

28th - Tome Thacker 

30th - Isaiah Bentley (son of Leighann Gibson) 

May 23, 2024 

 

KICKOFF TO SUMMER  

CELEBRATION 
Plan to stay after the service         

on Sunday, June 2 for a picnic  

featuring grilled hamburgers and 

hotdogs and an ice cream sundae bar.  There will 

be games for ALL, including an inflatable for the 

kids.  Everyone please invite your neighbors and 

friends, especially those with children, to come 

join you for lots of fun.  Hamburgers, hotdogs, 

chips and ice cream sundae fixings are provided.  

We ask everyone to bring a side pasta, veggie, 

fruit or a cupcake or cookie to go with the ice 

cream.  Mark your calendar and kick off the               

summer with this fun event!! 

“No Other Gods,” a women’s Bible 

study by Kelly Minter will be 

offered on Wednesday evenings at 

6:30 pm beginning June 19.  Come 

and explore what our modern day 

idols might be.  There is a sign-up 

sheet at the Welcome Center. 


